
Info Night
Burnaby French Immersion Secondary

Schools - Grade 7 to Grade 8

Wednesday, December 6th at 6:30 pm

Virtual - On Teams

Please join our virtual meeting for families with Grade 7 students about French

Immersion at Burnaby secondary schools. This will be an opportunity to learn

about the process of moving from elementary to secondary, as well as

addressing some commonly asked questions about French Immersion and high

school.

Please fill out this form if you plan on attending or would like a recording of the

meeting afterward. When filling out the form, you will also have an opportunity

to add questions you may have that you hope to see addressed at the meeting. 

https://forms.office.com/r/fP8wVsES8V

